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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

Healthcare is a nonprofit business, should be public reportable expenses for tax 

purposes and transparency like school districts, public entities, etc. should have 

same accountability for managing funds responsibly if going to be noted as 

NONPROFIT. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Oregon Nurse 


